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28-06-22 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
School Year 2022/23 
School will open as normal on Thursday 1st September with Breakfast Club at 8am (the school holiday list for next year is 
available on the school website – www.roanstpatricks.org). I will write to you all at the beginning of September to keep you 
up-to-date with school policy and procedure. 
 
Class groupings: 
 
Primary 1: Mrs McKeown  
Primary 2: Mrs Magill  
Primary 3: Mrs O’Lone   
Primary 4: Miss McGeary 
Primary 5: Miss Kerr 
Primary 6: Miss Quinn / Mr Mone 
Primary 7: Mr Grimley 
 
School PE Jersey 
A new online link will be put on the school website for you to order PE jerseys should you require them. We will notify you 
when this link is available. We will distribute jerseys in September when the order arrives. 
 
Pencil Case Items 
We will be asking all children to have a fully stocked pencil case in September - 2 HB pencils (we will provide thick pencils 
for younger children) – rubber – sharpener – colouring pencils / crayons (twistables are great for younger children and 
require less sharpening) – glue stick (P4-7 only) – ruler – whiteboard pens – highlighter – blue / black / red ballpoint pens 
(P7 only) – individual hand sanitiser / tissues. 
 
Thank You 
On behalf of the whole school staff, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your wonderful support 
throughout the school year. A special word of thanks to Fr Heagney and our school Governors for their continued support. 
I would like to thank our fantastic staff and children for their continued dedication and commitment.  
A special thanks to all parents who have supported our school improvement projects over the last couple of years (Sensory 
Room / outdoor learning area / eco-garden / school hub / car park shed / fundraising projects / grant applications). Your 
dedication and support has allowed us to grow and enhance the provision and for our children. 
 
I wish you all a very safe and happy summer and look forward to seeing you all back in September for another busy year! 
 
S Mone 
 
Principal 

http://www.roanstpatricks.org/

